
From: Jim Rule
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 6:48:20 PM

Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H hog farm.  The waste
from this facility would endanger the purity of the Buffalo River one of our
state's greatest assets.

Thank you!  

James B. Rule
24 Crystal Mt. Dr.
Maumelle, AR  72113

-- 
James B. Rule
501 831 5020
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